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Have your say

October 29, 2022

Meetings
Scheduled Council Meeting
5.45pm, Monday 7 November 2022, Lighthouse Theatre 
Studio

The meeting will be livestreamed on Council’s website at 
www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/council-meetings

Anyone wishing to participate in Public Question Time is asked 
to submit their question online www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/
council-meeting-procedures before 4pm Monday 7 November 
2022.

Dirty Warrny – Cycling Event 
The Dirty Warrny is a new cycling event 
taking place in Warrnambool on Saturday 5 
November 2022. The Flume Carpark will be 
closed from 8am – 9pm on this day. Cyclists will be riding through 
Warrnambool and finishing in Lake Pertobe. For more information 
visit www.dirtywarrny.com.au or contact Karin Jones, KSJ 
Events on phone 0408 375 238 or email karin@ksjevents.com.au

Jubilee Park, Allansford
Works: Boat ramp extension.
Duration: Week commencing Monday 31 October 2022 for 4 
weeks.
Impact: The boat ramp will be closed to vehicular traffic whilst 
works are undertaken. Motorists and pedestrians are advised to 
observe all signage.  
Contact: Don Allen, Construction 
Engineer on 0419 389 638.

Bushfield – Woodford Strategic Framework Plan
Warrnambool City Council is preparing a strategic 
framework plan to guide development within the 
Bushfield-Woodford townships over the next 25 years.

Council would like to know what is important to you about 
Bushfield-Woodford. This information will help us to understand 
issues and opportunities that are important to the community. 

Landowners, residents, visitors, and businesses are encouraged 
to provide feedback through an online survey to ensure the 
development of the Bushfield-Woodford Strategic Framework 
Plan is informed by the community’s views.  

The online survey can be found on Council’s website 
www.yoursaywarrnambool.com.au

The closing date of the online survey is Wednesday 9 November 
2022.  

If you have any questions regarding this project please contact 
Council’s City Strategy Unit on 5559 4800 or by email planning@
warrnambool.vic.gov.au

South Warrnambool Flood Investigation
Warrnambool City Council in conjunction with the Glenelg 
Hopkins Catchment Management Authority (GHCMA) will 
undertake a flood investigation of riverine and storm tide 
(oceanic) flooding for the South Warrnambool catchment area. 

A flood investigation is a comprehensive investigation of flood 
behaviour within a catchment. It provides detailed information about 
the nature of flood risk including the distribution, extent, depths, levels 
and velocity of floodwaters for a range of storm events.

Feedback is needed from landowners, residents, and businesses to 
help draw on local knowledge regarding past flood events in South 
Warrnambool. These insights are pivotal. Feedback can be provided 
by completing an online survey.

The online survey can be found on Council’s website 
www.yoursaywarrnambool.com.au

The closing date of the online survey is Wednesday 9 November 2022.  

Council and the GHCMA will also host a listening post at the 
Pavilion on Viaduct Road in the LaBella function room on Tuesday 1 

Works and Road Closures

November 2022 (9am to 5pm).  Here residents can bring along 
old photos and maps and tell us what has happened during 
certain flooding events. No appointment necessary.  

For more information on the investigation please contact 
Council’s City Strategy Unit on 5559 4800 or by email planning@
warrnambool.vic.gov.au


